
	
  

	
  

 
Notes of APCC meeting held Thursday 25 November 2010  
 
Thirty three parents and five staff present. 
 
 
Agenda 
 
Rewards and Consequences 
The groups discussed the Rewards and Consequences policy launched in 
September 2010.  There was generally a positive response to the clarity 
of the document and its response to a range of issues. Questions asked 
were: 
 
i) How will success be measured?   
 This will be by student survey, and behaviour logs  
ii) Who is monitoring rewards? 
 All staff but particularly Mr Evans 
iii) Heads award should be presented by the Head  
iv) Vouchers are a good idea. 
 
 
Communication  
We showed the parents the developing parent access to their student 
files on-line.  This will be trialled with members of the APCC and then 
opened to a wider sample.   
 
We were asked to look at out of school activities and rewards also being 
shown on the file.  
 
 
Next Meeting: Thursday 24 March – agenda “Ofsted” 
 
 


